
WORCESTER-SCHENEVUS LIBRARY OFFICIAL MINUTES:  June 9, 2021 

170 Main Street, Worcester, New York 12197 
 

The June Worcester-Schenevus Library Board of Trustees meeting was held via Zoom on 

June 9th, 2021 due to the increased risk of infection of COVID-19. 

 

Diane Addesso, President of the Board of Trustees, called the meeting to order at 6:09 p.m. 

In attendance, Trustees John Tauzel, Scott Brady, Barb Hamil, Jo-Ann Scheiner and Christy 

Deitchman were present, as was Library Director, Antoinette Basso.  Chriss Odell was not 

present.  Jay Deitchman was present as Zoom Meeting Coordinator. 

 

Minutes – A motion (Tauzel, Hamil) to accept the Minutes of the May 12th, 2021 Trustees 

Meeting, was approved. 

 

Treasurer’s Report - A motion (Hamil, Scheiner) to pay monthly bills, was approved. 

 

Director’s Report – Mask guidelines will follow school mandate which require masks to be 

worn in the building and Toni will find out what 4 County regulations are, including sign in 

sheets and mask regulations.  After a short discussion, it was decided to use the current mask 

guidelines and statement from Huntington Memorial Library until verified by 4 County.  Fire 

ladder was purchased and is only recommended for one time use.  20 kids and 1 adult have 

signed up for the Summer Reading Program.  The Board is encouraged to sign up for the 

Summer Reading Program as well.  Donna Jo will be bringing students in for library cards. 

 

Old/New Business - Strawberry Festival plans include a current map for sales with only four 

addresses currently listed.  Schenevus Market is having a strawberry theme on the same day 

as the Worcester Strawberry Festival.  High School Jazz Band will not be playing.  Diane 

found an alternate group for $200 for duo and $300 for a trio for a total of 1½ hours.  It was 

agreed that the trio option would be best and would be paid $300 to play for the Strawberry 

Festival. 

 

A motion (Hamil, Brady) to adjourn, carried unanimously.  President Addesso adjourned the 

meeting at 6:45 p.m. 

 

The President set the next Trustees meeting for Wednesday, July 14th, 2021 at 6:00pm via 

TBD.  Information for the Zoom meeting can be found on the Library website.  Meetings will 

be held via Zoom until further notice due to the pandemic.  The public is welcome to attend 

virtually. 

 

Respectfully submitted, Christy Deitchman 


